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November 10, 2020 
 
 
Dear MSA Members,  
 
In response to the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic and following the provincial health authorities’ 
recommendations announced today, the Manitoba Soccer Association (MSA) has suspended all 
in person sanctioned soccer activities for the entire province, effective immediately.  
 
In person sanctioned soccer activities will be suspended in Manitoba until at least December 
10th, 2020. 
 
We will make an announcement the first week of December with the hope to start training in 
early January 2021. This will be dependant on being in Level Orange (Restricted) of the 
#RestartMB Pandemic Response Level System. 
 
We want to remind everyone that MSA in person sanctioned activities include, but are not 
limited to, all competitions, all league play, training, coach and match official education, and 
team building activities. We do encourage our Members to continue to provide virtual solutions 
to the players, coaches, and referees. 
 
The MSA office will remain closed during this period, but staff will be available through email 
and phone to assist as much as possible. 
 
We urge the Manitoba soccer community to please follow the guidelines set forth by the 
provincial health authorities.  We will not be able to return to the pitch without everyone 
working together in our province. 
 
Please be safe. 
 
 
Héctor Vergara  
Executive Director 
 
 


